
Volume 54 Tuesday, August 16, 2016 No. 46

President Dennis Reedy called the
meeting to order at 6:45 AM. Dennis
gave the invocation.  Then we recited the
Pledge of Alliegence.

Birthday: Eddie Albert (16th), Jeff
Hurst (17th), Richard Barta (21st) and
Michael Smith (21st).  We sang
beautifully to Eddie and Richard!

Please we need your email address.
Beginning October 1, 2016 this
Newsletter will not be mailed but
emailed.  If you do not have an email
address please notify Karen Ireland or
Charlie Galligher.  By not mailing we’ll
save $4,000.00/year.  Thank you.

Announcements for the 56th Annual
District Convention - Last Friday night;
at the family picnic at Big Gage Shelter
House in Gage Park started with a
wonderful bar-b-que from “Big Ash
Bar-b-que, (Mark Applehanz) then they
walked for Childhood Cancer.  Thank
you to Al Ferrell and Karen Ireland for
helping with Saturday morning
registration at the Ramada Inn
downtown.  Gary Slimmer was
presented a pin for sponsoring 125 new
members and Kieth Bodine was
awarded the Christian D Larsen Award.
Congratulations to both!

August 16th:  Joan Graves, Operations
Assist. Shawnee County Solid Waste.
Refuse Dept originated in
1971.  Recycling Dept
originated in 1991.
Collections – 15 residential
refuse routs, 7 residential
recycling routes, 3
commercial refuse routes

and 3 commercial recycling routes.

August 23rd:  Judge Tommy Webb,
retired judge from Sublett, KS.

August 26th:  8th Annual Golf
Tournament Childhood Cancer Benefit
– Kansas District Optimists, Prairie
Highlands Golf Course.
Would you make a donation to
Childhood Cancer?

August 30th:  Glenn O’Neil, Seam
Football Coach.

September 6th :  Barbara Stapleton, Go
Topeka

September 13th :  Judge David Bruns,
Optimist International President

September 20th :   Andrew Keehn,
Martial Arts

September 27th :  Roland Mayhew,
VietNam Vets

PLEASE would you think about being
on Optimist Board of Directors? Need a
Vice President too.

Drawings:
Tickets – Gary Scarlett
Progressive – Mike Stock
QUOTE OF THE DAY:

Yesterdays the Past,
Tomorrows the Future,
But today is a Gift.
That’s why its called a
Present.
                  Bill Keane

Closed with the
OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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